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ICREPQ'10 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
The Steering Committee and the Local Organising Committee are glad to invite you to the 
next International Conference on Renewable Energies and Power Quality (ICREPQ'10), 
which will be held in Granada (Spain) from 23 to 25 of March, 2010.  
 
DEADLINE. Submissions due: October 30, 2009. 
Web site: http://www.icrepq.com   
 
The ICREPQ is an International Conference where specialists of industrial and academic 
world can discuss together in a pleasant location about recent developments and actual 
trends in the field of Renewable Energies and Power Quality. Within these areas, 
ICREPQ'10 has the aim to identify the most relevant applications evidencing main 
problems and strategies. 
 
We strongly encourage you to submit papers to the ICREPQ'10 conference. If your 
colleagues are interested in submitting a paper, please forward them this information. If 
you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact with us.  
 
Thank for your interest and I hope forward seeing you in Granada. 
 
Sincerely, 
Manuel Pérez Donsión  
 
Chairman of the Steering Committee 
University of Vigo  
Electrical Engineering Department 
ETSII-Campus of  Lagoas-Marcosende 
36310 VIGO (Spain)  
Tel./Fax: 34.986.812685 
 


